
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In a New York State of Wine 

 
Tasting Kit Pick-Up Instructions 

 

Thank you for registering for “In a New York State of Wine” which will take place on Friday, April 21.  
 
Please read these instructions carefully, as they have changed from previous wine programs.  
 
You may pick up your tasting kit(s) on Thursday, April 20, from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. OR Friday, April 21, from 12:00 
p.m. to 4:00 p.m. The new pick-up location is the Smithsonian’s S. Dillon Ripley Center. 
 
To pick-up your wine kit, you will need to: 

1. Enter the Ripley Center kiosk (see photo further below) and take the elevator or stairs to Sublevel 3. 
2. Walk down Sublevel 3’s Concourse to locate the Smithsonian Associates office in Suite 3077 (look for the 

illuminated Smithsonian Associates sign on the right). 
3. Inside Suite 3077, a distribution station will be set up for patrons.  
4. Please provide your first and last name (or the name of the registered party if different) and the number of kits 

in your order.  
Note: Staff may request to see ID before distributing your kit(s). 

 
Getting to the Pick-up Location: 

• The S. Dillon Ripley Center is located at 1100 
Jefferson Drive SW, Washington, DC (between  
Freer Gallery of Art and Smithsonian Castle). 

• We recommend riding the Metro as parking in the 
area is limited and construction work is taking 
place intermittently on Jefferson Drive near the 
Smithsonian Castle. The nearest Metrorail station is 
Smithsonian on the Blue, Orange, and Silver lines. 

• If you need to drive, metered parking can be found 
along Jefferson Drive SW, Independence Avenue 
SW, and the surrounding area. 

• There is also a small loading area in front of the 
Ripley Center on Jefferson Drive SW. If there is space 
available, you may park there temporarily with your 
flashers on while you pick up your wine kit(s). To do 
so, please print out the attached flyer and place it in your windshield so security knows you will be returning 
shortly. Please note that Smithsonian Associates is not responsible for any tickets issued. 

• Unfortunately, curbside pick-up is not available at this location. 
 
Please refrigerate the white wines in advance of the program.  
 
Glass bottle recycling: You may return your glass bottles to the Ripley Center to be washed, sanitized, and reused. If you 
are signed up for a future wine program, you may return your glass bottles when you pick up your next tasting kit.  
 

Looking forward to “seeing” you!  

Exterior of S. Dillon Ripley Center 
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